## 2016 Social Committee Report

This year, the now vibrant Social committee held their Knoebel's Grove trip event on August 14, 2016. This LLA event was a joint effort between the social committee, the Pennsylvania Bar Association Young Lawyer's Division, Zone 4, as well as the Lycoming County Paralegal Association.

This year, the event was attended by 23 attorneys and their assorted family members. It included \$35 ticket packets for each attorney as well as a picnic lunch of hot dogs and hamburgers. Some individuals graciously provided sides to share and the LCPA provided all of the cold beverages.

This year saw a 187.5% increase in attendance from 2015 to 2016. If that doesn't signify a successful event, the Social Committee is unsure of what would. The social committee would seeks to build on this success and has already begun preliminary discussions on planning the 2017 Knoebel's trip. The Social Committee is planning it for later in the year so as to prevent "Sweat-fest 2016" from reoccurring.

Lastly, the Social Committee is looking to expand their functions and possibly plan other events in 2017.

Respectfully Submitted,

Schawnne Kilgus, Esq., Chair